
 

 

Thursday 16th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Children’s Shakespeare Festival 

On Wednesday 3rd July, Year 4 will be travelling to The Lowry theatre to take part in a 

performance of The Tempest with other schools in the Wythenshawe Catholic Cluster.  The 

children will prepare and perform a dramatic interpretation of one section of the play which 

will last around 15 mins.  I’m sure you will agree that this is an amazing opportunity for the 

children. 

On the day itself, there will be two performances which parents can attend; an afternoon 

performance at 2.30pm and an evening performance commencing at 6.30pm.  Children will 

remain at The Lowry for the duration of the day and will return by coach with staff in the 

evening where they can be collected from school.  The estimated time of return is 8.45pm. 

Further information about the day will follow after half term.  

Tickets 

If you wish to buy tickets for the performance, please purchase on ParentPay.  Tickets are 

priced at £5 per adult and free for children (who can attend the afternoon performance 

only). Even though children are free and are able to attend the afternoon performance, we 

have to inform The Lowry if any children will be attending. If you plan to take a 

child/children along to the afternoon performance, please contact the office to inform us 

once you have purchased your ticket on ParentPay.  

The school has been allocated a limited number of tickets for the evening performance so 

we therefore have to limit ticket requests at 2 tickets per family at this time.  There is 

greater availability for the afternoon performance if you wish to request more than 2 tickets 

and we would encourage parents to consider this option. 

Ticket requests must be submitted on ParentPay no later than Thursday 23rd May. 

Many thanks for you continued support, 

Miss McCrea 


